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Y6 SATS 

Our Year 6 pupils have completed their SATs assessments 

this week. We are extremely proud of our pupils’ work 

ethic, attitude to learning and resilience. They take the 

tests in their stride, always with a smile on their face. We 

know they are going to do brilliantly well! Well done to 

them all – they are a credit to the school and their parents! 

We hope they enjoyed their treats today. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

However, please do not 

forget that SATs only 

measure a small part of the 

talents and skills of this 

wonderful year group. They 

do not measure their 

beaming personalities, 

kindness and a host of other 

talents! 

Y5 FELL FOOT TRIP 

Year 5 have been the first class this year to embark on our 

KS2 annual visits to Fell Foot Park. They enjoyed a day of 

kayaking on Lake Windermere. They had great fun and 

spent hours enjoying this water sport. They also used their 

map reading skills to complete an orienteering course 

around Fell Foot Park. The teachers said the pupils were 

brilliantly behaved and commented on their respect and 

manners whilst representing the school on this trip. Well 

done everyone!  

WONDER OF THE WEEK 

There was no celebration assembly this week as the PTFA 

were busy setting up the hall for our Promise Auction. 

Certificates and prizes will be back next week. 

 

PE TAKE OVER DAY 

Following the success of last year, we are having another 

PE take over day! 
 

On Wednesday 22nd May, a team of PE coaches from HP 

Activities will take over the school and run a range of 

sporting activities with the children for the day. This will 

include a selection of: football, netball, gymnastics, rugby, 

dodgeball, cricket and multi-skills or team games. 
 

Children can come to school in their PE kit for the day. 

Please ensure they bring a refillable drinks bottle and are 

suitably prepared for the weather as they will be outside a 

lot of the day (sun cream/sunhat/waterproof coat). 
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MAY 2024: 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

20 21 22 23 24 

 Y2 class assembly, 
10:10am 

PE take over day  School closes for half 
term at 3:30pm 

27 28 29 30 31 

Half term     
 

JUNE 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3 4 5 6 7 

Y6 Edinburgh 
Residential 

 

Year 4 Multiplication 
Tables Check Week 

Y6 Edinburgh 
Residential 

Y6 Edinburgh 
Residential 

Y3/4 Fell Foot trip  

10 11 12 13 14 

Year 1 Phonics 
Screening Check Week 

    

17 18 19 20 21 

End of KS1 (Y2) 
SATs/Assessment 
Week 

  Y6 Fell Foot trip  

24 25 26 27 28 

 Y3/4 Farm visit EYFS Sports Day - am KS2 Sports Day – am 

KS1 Sports Day - pm 

 

 

JULY 2024: 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 2 3 4 5 

  EYFS New Intake 
meeting, 6pm 

Year 3/4 Tent to Dent 
Camping Trip 

 

8 9 10 11 12 

 Summer Church 
Service 

  Sponsored Walk 

15 16 17 18 19 

End of year reports 
issued 

   Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

 

School closes for 
Summer at 2pm 

 

  

 

WHAT’S ON - THIS TERM 

 

We have a vacancy for a parent to join our Governing Body 

team. This is an exciting opportunity for a member of our school 

community to support the school to: 

• Ensure high quality education for Sedbergh pupils 

• Review and monitor school performance 

• Set the strategic vision and make collective decisions 

• Oversee the school budget 

If you are interested, please speak to Mrs Hudson for further 

details. 


